
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2 – Speech and Language workshop- Tuesday 30th January 3:15-3.45 
 
You may be aware that as part of our provision for special educational needs, we commission the services of a 
speech and language therapist- Hannah Bond, to work directly with school and a small case load of pupils.  
 
Hannah also supports staff with establishing appropriate speech and language support programs and links for 
pupils attending speech and language clinics. 
 
On Tuesday 30th January, Hannah will be holding a short workshop focusing on speech and language.  Hannah 
will be discussing; 
 

 Language acquisition and development in the primary years 

 Stammering 

 How language development is encouraged at school  

 Ideas for supporting your child at home 

 Links how language can impact on behaviour 
 
In addition, there will be time for you to ask questions that you may have about your child’s speech and language 
development. 
 
Staff will be available to look after your child whilst you attend the meeting.  
 
This workshop is aimed for all parents of pupils in KS1 and KS2 to support your understanding of how language 
develops throughout childhood. 
 
Please come along as this is a fantastic opportunity to meet Hannah and ask any questions that you may have 
regarding your child’s speech and language development. 
 
Please indicate your attendance on the form below.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
H Higgs 
 

 
 

Speech and Language Parent Workshop 
 

Tuesday 30th January 2018 - 3.15pm til 3.45pm 
 
 
Child’s Name:   ____________________________________________________ 
 
Child’s Class:      ___________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
I will be attending the above workshop        
 
 
I will be requiring childcare until 3.45pm       


